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Welcome to another newsletter for the Spring term – fingers crossed that the weather 
stays good!  

We’ve got lots of great topics planned such as ‘Spring’, ‘Dinosaurs’, ‘Save Our Planet,’ 
‘Our Family’ and ‘Books.’ We hope your children have enjoyed celebrating World 
Book Day with us – we’ve had great fun visiting the local library, reading hundreds of 
books and acting out our favourite scenes as well as making some wonderful craft to 
accompany the stories.  

We have decided to hold an open evening on Monday 29th April for parents/carers. 
This will give you an opportunity to come into HETTY and have a look at your child’s 
profile. The open evening will take place from 6 – 7.30 pm. Feel free to drop in 

anytime throughout the evening, it will be very informal and will give 
you the chance to chat with Mrs Bowes and Mrs Chester as well as 
your child’s key worker. We’re looking forward to seeing you then. 

Over the next few weeks we will be sending home a reading folder 
with your child. This is a wonderful opportunity 

for you and your son/daughter to spend a few minutes reading a 
book that your child has chosen from HETTY. We hope you will enjoy 
this, but please don’t feel under any pressure to do so though. We’re looking forward 
to reading your comments in the reading records and to seeing so many children 
enjoying sharing their books with you.  

Now we are living in such a modern age, we are having to adhere to lots of rules with 
regards to safeguarding. One of the issues that has been brought to our attention is 
around social media and we have been informed by the authorities that we are no 
longer allowed to be friends with any parents of the children in our setting on staff’s 
private Facebook/Instagram accounts. We do hope you won’t be offended if we 
‘unfriend’ you from our personal accounts or if we decline a friend invitation from 
you! Please don’t take it personally, we still think you’re great! 

Finally, if your child has a mixture of hot dinners and packed lunches, please let us 
know which one it is on a daily basis! 

Please make sure you look at the HETTY website. We update it regularly with new 
photos of your children and information about what we’re up to at HETTY. All HETTY 
documents such as policies, British Values, Ways Your Child Might Learn. etc. are on 
there. We would love to hear any comments you have about it too. Any 
correspondence/forms are available for you to download on the website too. 
hettypreschool.co.uk 

Thank you for your support, 

The HETTY team 


